
TOWN OF SALEM 
PLANNING & ZONING COMMISSION 
TOWN HALL, 270 HARTFORD ROAD 

SALEM, CONNECTICUT 06420 
 

Notice of Public Hearing - POSTPONED 
 
The Salem Planning & Zoning Commission was scheduled to hear a 
hold a public hearing on Tuesday, March 14, 2023, beginning at 7:00 
p.m. at Salem Town Hall, 270 Hartford Road, Salem, CT 06420. The 
following applications were to be heard: 
 
SE 23-01 American Property Group Salem, Inc.: Application for a 
special exception and associate site plan at 496 New London Road for a 
multi-family residential development proposing 24 – two-bedroom, 
residential units. Each unit has one garage. 
 
SE 23-02 Sean Smith: Application for a special exception and 
associated site plan for firewood materials processing at 630 West Road. 
 
The 3/14 Planning and Zoning Commission Meeting has been 
CANCELLED and the previously scheduled public hearings are 
POSTPONED to the regularly scheduled 3/28 Planning and Zoning 
Commission meeting.  
 
At this hearing interested persons may appear and be heard and written 
correspondence received. The applications with full proposed text are 
available for viewing on the Salem Town Website at: 
https://www.salemct.gov/planning-and-zoning-
commission/pages/pending-applications, and are also on file in the office 
of the Salem Town Clerk. 
 
FOR THE COMMISSION 
Vernon Smith, Chairman Planning & Zoning Commission 
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